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Ambassade du Canunda

1746 Massachusetts Avenue, N.W.
oA Washington, D.C. 20036-1985

December 19, 1988
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The Honourable Lee M. Thomas

Administrator

Environmental Protection Agency

401 M Street, S.W.

Washington, D.C. 20460 ‘

Dear Mr. Thomas,

The Minister of Energy, Mines and Resources, the
Honourable Marcel Masse, has requested that I forward to you the
attached letter of December 16, in which he reiterates his
concerns about the proposed EPA rule on asbestos.

I hope you will be available to receive a telephone
call from me on this subject.

Yours sincerely,
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Allan Gotlieb
Ambassador




